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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: Re 141 Cambridge Street

-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard Moulton   
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 4:54 AM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Subject: Re 141 Cambridge Street 
 
  Re 141 Cambridge Street 
 
Our house is on Linden directly behind 141 Cambridge and we have no objection to the planned changes 
 
Richard & Sheila Moulton , 138 Linden 
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